
You are invited to a Florida Department of Transportation 
construction public meeting.

WHEN: Thursday, March 8. Please arrive any time between 5:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Orlando Marriott Lake Mary, 1501 International Pkwy., Lake Mary, FL 32746 
(See map on back)

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Todd Helton, Project Manager, by 
phone at 386-943-5207, or via email at Todd.Helton@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 
1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI 
may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.



Rinehart Road and C.R. 46A Intersection Improvements
Financial Project ID No. 242592-5

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District 5, is hosting a public meeting for 
improvements to the Rinehart Road and County Road (C.R.) 46A intersection. The interim 
project of the I-4 Beyond the Ultimate will help make traffic flow more smoothly and 
safely in the area near the Interstate 4 and C.R. 46A interchange. The project will eliminate 
all left turns across oncoming traffic at the C.R. 46A and Rinehart Road intersection. 
Instead, motorists will use new signalized “mid-block U-turns” on Rinehart Road, located 
about 500 feet north and south of the C.R. 46A intersection, to head in their desired 
direction.

Learn more about the I-4 Beyond the Ultimate interim project at a public meeting on 
Thursday, March 8, from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the Orlando Marriott Lake Mary. Signs will 
guide you to the meeting location.

If you have any questions, please contact J. Todd Helton, P.E. at 386-943-5207 or by email 
at Todd.Helton@dot.state.fl.us. You may also contact David Parks, Public Communication 
Coordinator, at 407-670-2358 or by email at DavidParks@i4ultimate.com.

For more information, visit:  I4Express.com

Florida Department of Transportation, D5
719 South Woodland Blvd
DeLand, FL 32720
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Orlando Marriott Lake Mary
1501 International Pkwy.

Lake Mary, FL 32746
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